NASH,WINDFOHR 8& BROWN

OIL PRODUCERS
HO7 CONTINENTAL LIFE BUILDING

FORT WORTH, TEXAS

Noverriber 8, 1956

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.. Supervisor

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Porter:

Please refer to your memorandur: of February
1, 1956 on the subject of movement of oil from one lease to
another for fracing, etc.

We recently moved 343 barrels of oil from our
Stevens 1 and 5-A lease to our Jackson 17-B well for the purpose
of fracing. The frac resulted in a well that flowed over 200 bar-
rels of oil per day, with the result that we returned to the Stevens
1 and 5-A lease exactly 343 barrels of oil.

1 assume that it is not necessary in view of the
fact that the oil has been returned for us to comply with your letter
of February 1. Tbhat letter seems to cover situations in which the
oil can not be returned. If I am not correct, please advise and
we will file the necessary notification with the Commission as re-
quired by the memorandum referred to abbve.

Yours truly,

NASH, WINDFOHR & BROWN

R. F. Windfohr
RFW:ard

Ve
cc Mr. L. A. Hanson
321 Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico

Mr. E. R. McPhaul
P, O. Box i88
Loco Hills, New Mexico
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